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Spring Film Night 

Wednesday 8th March 3.15pm-5pm 

6th February 2023 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

We would like to invite all Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 children to a film night straight after 

school on Wednesday 8th March. 

The children will be in their year groups and will watch the film in their classrooms. A snack 

bag & drink will be provided to enjoy during the film. Each teacher will choose a film suitable 

for their age group. 

If your child would like to attend, please send £3.00 per child in an envelope with the slip 

below by Friday 3rd March. Please note any slips received after the deadline date won't be 

counted and a place at Film Night cannot be provided, this is due to the preparation needed 

by PTA members.  

Please collect your child(ren) from the playground at their usual pick-up point at 5.00pm 

and ensure you park in Moss Farm car park. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

The PTA Team 

 

Child's Name:………………………………………………………………………………....................................... 
 
Class Teacher:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Emergency Contact Name & Phone number:…………………………………………............................. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………….......................................... 
 
Child will be collected by:…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please return in an envelope with £3.00, one slip per child is required 
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